
   APPENDIX 3      
 
 
 
 

HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
 

FENCES AT LION GREEN AND TOWN MEADOW 

BACKGROUND  

• Reference: See Amenities Committee Meeting 5th October 2023 - minute 42/23. 

   

• Cllr Nicholson (Chairman), Cllr Austen, Cllr Matthes and PAO – Martin Wellen - met at Lion 

Green and Town Meadow following the meeting on 5 October.  

 

• The areas of broken fencing were reviewed using the risk assessments that had been 

provided at the October meeting and it was agreed that the fencing did not need to be 

replaced. 

 

• Martin Wellen monitors the current control measures at Lion Green (the course scrub 

undergrowth above the storm water outlet) and Town Meadow for any changes on a weekly 

basis.   

 

RECOMMENDATION:   The risk assessments for both areas are a true reflection of the risks and no 

further action regarding the fences is required.  

 


